BINS

## Fwd: Missing bins

From: Dorman, Isobel Councillor (isobel.dorman@southlanarkshire.gov.uk)

To: georgepm244@aol.com
Cc: robfreel@btinternet.com

Date: Wednesday, 27 November 2019, 10:49 GMT

Hi,

This is the response regarding replacement bins.

Kind regards

Isobel

## Get Outlook for Android

From: Martin, Lesley Ann <LesleyAnn.Martin@southlanarkshire.gov.uk>

Sent: Tuesday, November 26, 2019 3:17:05 PM

To: Dorman, Isobel Councillor <Isobel.Dorman@southlanarkshire.gov.uk>

Subject: Missing bins

Dear Councillor Dorman

Thank you for your email dated 14 November 2019 regarding the above.

The number of replacement bins recorded through the Contact Centre for Stonehouse specific and Council wide, is detailed in the table below.

Bin Type	Stonehouse	Council Wide	
Black 240 Litre	37	1,344	
Black 360 Litre	7	25	
Blue 140 Litre	1	146	
Total	45	1,515	

I trust this information is helpful.

Regards

On behalf of Alistair McKinnon, Head of Facilities, Waste and Grounds Services

Lesley-Ann Martin Secretary Community and Enterprise Resources Montrose House 154 Montrose Crescent Hamilton ML3 6LB

Tel: 01698 455127

Email: lesleyann.martin@southlanarkshire.gov.uk Council Website: www.southlanarkshire.gov.uk

From: Dorman, Isobel Councillor < Isobel.Dorman@southlanarkshire.gov.uk >

Sent: 14 November 2019 12:20

To: McKinnon, Alistair < Alistair. McKinnon@southlanarkshire.gov.uk >

Subject: Missing bins

Hi Alistair,

Stonehouse Community Council also wanted to know how many bins are falling into the bin lorries. If you have Stonehouse specific as well as Council wide figure

Kind regards

Isobel

Get Outlook for Android

South Lanarkshire Council Disclaimer

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and are intended only for the use of the individual or group named above. If you receive this email in error, please notify material included with the e-mail should be solely used by its intended recipient and only for the purpose intended. The information contained within the message and any associat Council in any legal agreement.

WARNING: While South Lanarkshire Council takes steps to prevent computer viruses from being transmitted via electronic mail attachments, we cannot guarantee that attachment virus checks prior to accessing the attachment to this electronic mail. South Lanarkshire Council grants no warranties regarding performance use or quality of any attachment and may monitor the content of e-mails sent and received via its network for the purpose of ensuring compliance with its policies and procedures.